

Venerable Bede Church of England Academy

Northern Lights Learning Trust

LMA/LPA CEO: Mrs J Heaton OBE





30.09.2024

Year 7 Photographs

Dear Parent/Carer,

I am writing to inform you that we have arranged for Phototronics Scholastic to come into school on the morning of Wednesday 2nd October 2024 to take photographs of all Year 7 pupils. Pupils will need to be in full school uniform i.e. blazer, shirt, school skirt and tie.

Phototronics Scholastic will provide parents/carers with proof photographs with an option of packages for you to choose from at a later date.

Yours faithfully

Mr J Exley

Deputy Headteacher

















